
BALDWIN FIRE DEPARTMENT          | February 2020    

   

MONTHLY TOWN FIRE MEETING 

February 24, 2020 

Meeting called to order at 19:10 by Chief Jason Brown. 

 Old Business 

Waiting on rest of forestry equipment and submission of receipts for grant money 

reimbursement. 
 East Baldwin 

N/A 
 North Baldwin 

Action on moving oil tank or fill has been tabled, due to lack of practical alternative. 
 West Baldwin 

1) Tom Pingree cleaned the furnaces at Station 2 and 3. 

2) Warrant item has been submitted for $10,000 for Station 3 building update.  Looking 

for possible match by West Baldwin Volunteer Fire Association.  They are planning 

an April meeting. 

 New Business 

1) Standish Fire Department is planning on a controlled structure burn at 99 Chadbourne 

Road in Standish.   We are invited to participate.   The time will be 9:00 AM, on 

March 21st. 

2) The state requires annual mandatory training.  We will schedule for March 23rd at 

5:00 pm. Jason will have announcement toned out. 

3) Efficiency Maine application still in process. 

4) Howard ordered fuel tank filled at Station 3. 

5) Freedom and Center Ossipee low on help.  They are looking at more mutual aide 

from Kezar Falls and Cornish.  So, we might see more requests for station coverage. 

6) Fire Extinguishers will be inspected on February 25th, 2020. 
 North Baldwin 

7) N/A 
 West Baldwin 

8) N/A 
. 

Meeting adjourned at 19.35 PM.   

Next meeting at Baldwin Community Center at 19:00 on February 24, 2020. 

 


